
Sold by Authorised Malibu Boats Dealers 
between 12 April 2017 and 12 February 2020 

Defect The upper mounting bolts used on the Auto-Set 
Wedge bracket may contact the fuel tank, potentially 
damaging the tank and leading to a fuel leak. 

Hazard A fuel leak increases the risk of fire, which could 
result in severe injury or death as well as damage to 
property. 

What to do Consumers should immediately stop using their 
boat and contact their authorised Malibu Boats dealer to 
arrange an appointment for repair, free of charge. Malibu 
Boats will contact affected consumers to advise them of the 
recall. 

Contact details Consumers can contact Malibu Boats on 
02 6040 1174 or email via recalls@malibuboats.com.au 

Auto-Set Wedge Bracket installed on certain 
Malibu Response TXi Boats


